
~Highlands Latin School Weekly Update~ 

Tuesday, March 12, 2013 

 

Geography Bee Qualifier! 

HLS 8th grader RyAnn Schoenbaechler, recent winner of this year’s HLS Geography 

Bee, will compete in the National Geography Bee State Tournament at Western 

Kentucky University on April 5th. In order to qualify for the state tournament, 

RyAnn scored in the top 100 on a written assessment which was given to all school 

winners in Kentucky. Good luck RyAnn! 

 

Yearbook Staff 

Yearbook Events Staff will meet this Thursday, March 14th after school. 

 

 

National Latin Exam This Friday, March 15 

 Most students in grades 5 -12 will be taking the National Latin Exam this 

Friday, March 15th.  

 Please avoid scheduling appointments for your child on this day. 

There is no make-up exam.  

 The NLE Student Guides must be returned in good condition with no writing 

or highlighting 

 

Second Trimester Grades 

 Report Cards for students in grades 3-12 will be mailed this week 

 

Yearbook Needs Team Picture 

 All members of the 2012-2013 tennis team should meet in the gym promptly 

after school on Thursday, March 21st for a team picture. 

 This should take about 5 minutes, provided everyone is on time. 

 

 

Spring Tennis Clinics 

There are still openings for the Friday Tennis Clinics. The deadline for registration 

has been extended until tomorrow, March 13th. Visit the website for details 

www.thelatinschool.org. Click on Athletics/HLS Tennis Clinics.  

 

 

Spring Journal 

The spring newsletter will be mailed at the end of the school year. For possible 

inclusion in the newsletter, any awards or honors your child has received in the 

past few months can be sent to jbowen@thelatinschool.org . 

 


